
Volunteers Needed! 

June 18, 2021 

The SCW REC Center Regulations require each club to have a Board of Directors consisting of at least a 

President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer.  Our Board has several more members, and most have 

all volunteered to serve again next year.  However, we need a 2022 candidate for Vice President.  The 

club will not exist without the four required officers.  The Vice President’s job description is in Article III 

of the Bylaws on the website (https://spanish.scwclubs.com/) under Spanish Club/Officers & 

Bylaws/Download Bylaws. 

We also need assistance with our website which is the primary tool we use to communicate with our 

membership and the public.   

If you are willing to support the club by volunteering for either of these positions, please contact Donna 

Howard.  Email: donna.howardsupt@gmail.com.   

Thank you! 

Mimi Williams 

President 
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